
 

NorCal AMCs Monthly Meeting        Date:  05.17.18 
Round Table Pizza Parlor 

 
Attendance: Ross Guistino, Mark & Terri Ehinger, Jim Berg, Dave Pekonen, Connor & Gean Stumbaugh, 
Doyle Lockabey, Darryll Klaucke, Chad Chadwick  
 
Treasurer’s Report:  The April balance was $537.79, we added $200 from dues in March and April and raffle 
for a final total of $737.79. 
 
Club Cars Driven Raffle:  The lone AMC in the parking lot tonight was Mark’s (again) so he gets the $10 gift 
card (again!). 
 
OLD BIZ:  - Asif’s daily driver is now a Cherokee 
-  Tyson has a club to lock the steering wheel as well as lug nuts for anyone in need.  Contact him. 
- John Andrews is working on the A/C in the T-bird 
- Connor is making his own brake lines for the Hornet. 
- Gean was thankful for Jim F’s HANS device 
- Jim B’s AMX is being worked on 
- Mark got offered $1000 from BAR for his Hornet 
 
NEW BIZ:  - Asif made a visit to PickNPull to get a 360 from an 88-89 Wagoneer; might put it in his Matador.  
      Dave says the “360 makes respectable power” 
- Doyle, who works for Galvin’s AMC Rambler Parts building engines, says that Galvin is closing his shop 

here and moving everything to Klamath Falls.  Galvin bought a Buick dealership and has been hauling 
product up to KF every weekend for the past eight months. 
- Bigger news, Doyle is moving to Klamath Falls as well to continue working with Galvin.  He’s in the 

process of looking for a house as well as a buyer for his home in Santa Rosa.         

 
- May 20th was Richard’s other car club’s swap meet in Petaluma.  Lots of vendors, and I actually saw some 

AMC spinner wheels, not in great shape but AMC nonetheless.  There’s never any AMC stuff at a Ford 
swap meet.  LOL 



- Mark went to the pancake breakfast at the Vets building, known as Hot Cakes & Hot Rods.  He didn’t win 
anything with his Hornet 

- DON’T FORGET!  Father’s Day Car Show at Julliard Park.  Mark and I plan on being there at 5:45 to 
capture our favorite spot near the bridge 

- Ross asked Grace if we could borrow Nolan’s Pacer for the car show.  She is happy to loan it.  As a thank 
you, the Club took a vote and agreed to pay the entrance fee for the Pacer.  Richard will coordinate picking 
up and dropping off the car 

- Ross still hasn’t heard back from Sheldon about visiting his museum 
- Jim B announced that the historic races at Sonoma Raceway is June 1-3, featuring the Wood Brothers and 

Penski Javelins.  http://www.sonomaraceway.com/events/sonoma-historic-motorsports-festival/ 
- Terri wanted to remind us to be sure to use your senior discount; she recently used it at Home Depot! 
- Mark wants to have a Club outing with the intent to take pics for the calendar—somewhere with trees and 

nice setting.  Maybe we can stay behind at the Julliard Show and take pictures with our cars, or a group 
picture on the bridge 

- Per Gean, the Power-up in Penngrove is the second Saturday in July.  For more info and to see what this 
cool place is all about, visit their website:  http://penngrovepower.org/ 

- Terri asked if we would be interested in having the annual NorCal AMC Auto Group Picnic in August 
instead of September.  The tentative date is Sunday, August 19th 

- Raffle 
- Meeting Adjourned at 7:45 pm 
 

 
 

Editor’s Note:  Please send adds or changes to these meeting minutes to me at rossg@sonic.net or 
give me a call at 707.799.3191.  Thanks, Ross 


